Craig, Sondra

From:

Craig, Sondra

Sent:

Thursday, July 1, 2021 1:21 PM

To: Cc: 'Kyle Whaley'; Elsen, Nikki

Codeland

Sward, Stephanie

Subject:

RE: Exemption to Construction Noise - Gillette Street project

Attachments:

Gerke Invoice - Construction Noise.pdf; Gerke Excavating - Gillette St Project.docx

Kyle,

Attached is the invoice for the application fee. Payment can be made in person during our open hours, Monday through Thursday (8 a.m. to 2 p.m.) or it can be mailed or dropped in our green drop-box with the invoice. Payment needs to be received prior to the BPW meeting on Monday, July 12.

I have also attached a copy of the meeting notice that went out to the property owners today. You can view the application and attached documents on our Legislative Information Center here.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Sondra Craig (she/her)
Deputy Clerk
La Crosse City Clerk's Office
400 La Crosse Street
La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7549
craigs@cityoflacrosse.org

From: Kyle Whaley < krw@gerkeexcavating.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 1, 2021 11:36 AM
To: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>

Cc: Sward, Stephanie <swards@cityoflacrosse.org>; Craig, Sondra <craigs@cityoflacrosse.org>

Subject: RE: Exemption to Construction Noise - Gillette Street project

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Nikki can you get me an invoice please and thank you

From: Elsen, Nikki <<u>Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org</u>>
Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 2:56 PM
To: Kyle Whaley <<u>krw@gerkeexcavating.com</u>>

Cc: Sward, Stephanie < swards@cityoflacrosse.org >; Craig, Sondra < craigs@cityoflacrosse.org >

Subject: RE: Exemption to Construction Noise - Gillette Street project

Fees are waived if it is a City project and City is named as co-applicant.

However, I was told this is a State project.

Nikki M. Elsen. wcmc

City Clerk
City of La Crosse
608-789-7555 phone
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org

From: Kyle Whaley < krw@gerkeexcavating.com >

Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 2:54 PM
To: Elsen, Nikki < Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org >

Cc: Sward, Stephanie < swards@cityoflacrosse.org >; Craig, Sondra < craigs@cityoflacrosse.org >

Subject: Re: Exemption to Construction Noise - Gillette Street project

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Are city fees waived for a city project?

Like plumbing and excavation permit fees are waived.

Kyle Whaley Gerke Excavating, Inc. Cell: (608) 344-1467

On Jun 30, 2021, at 2:52 PM, Elsen, Nikki < Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org > wrote:

Kyle,

We are in receipt of the Application for Construction Noise Exemption; however, a filing fee of \$200 (check payable to La Crosse City Treasurer) is due before we can process the application. If you need an invoice to process the payment, I can get one to you tomorrow (hopefully) as our system is currently down for upgrades.

We can get this scheduled for public hearing on July 12th; however, payment must be received by that date or we will pull it from the agenda.

Please contact me if you have questions.

Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC

City Clerk
City of La Crosse (Population 52,282)
400 La Crosse Street, La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7555 phone
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org

Elected Officials and Members of Official Committees:

In order to comply with open meeting requirements, please limit any reply to only the sender of this electronic communication.